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Class Eight/Nine
Friday 19th September 2014
Project 
Not long left…

Remember that we would like you to choose a dinosaur to research and to share what you have found out with the rest of our class. You can present your research in any way you like: a model, a booklet, a podcast or even a cake! Remember it is most important that whatever you present contains information about your chosen dinosaur, as it will become one of the exhibits at the Park Grove Museum of Palaeontology.

Although you have until Monday 29th September to complete your project we would like you to tell us something about it on Monday 22nd September. Be prepared to describe what you are doing.
Spellings 
So far this term you have tried to learn 20 rather tricky words! We will keep looking at these words until half term so continue to study them at home for a five minutes every couple of days. Hopefully by October half term we will know them really well. 

conscious, environment, equipment, physical, stomach, temperature, system, shoulder, muscle, identify, communicate, relevant, interrupt, language, explanation, suggest, pronunciation, exaggerate, criticise, persuade
Next week in class we will investigate the suffixes -ible and -able. Please come to your spelling lesson on Thursday with a list of words ending in -ible and -able.
Maths

Next week we will be using a range of addition methods. We will also be naming and drawing 2D shapes. Can you draw and name any 2D shapes you can see in your home.
Other Notes
Welcome back Year 6 – we look forward to hearing all about it.
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